
Regards- Kay Cleaver, Principal

Dear Parents/Caregivers             4 April 2018        No 10

I hope that you all had an extra long weekend with your children.  The weather was 
certainly beautiful and enabled lots of outside time.

Pohutukawa and Rooms 7 & 8 visited the Chartwell Library last Thursday.
This visit was linked to learning about our local Community. 
The Librarians did a great job  engaging the children and helping them to further 
learn about books and the magic they bring.
Thanks to the parents who went with the children. I am sure you enjoyed the 
puppets as much as the children did.

         

            

Last week the Teina Team, Rooms 9 - 12 
visited Chartwell Park.  They had an 
amazing time exploring our local 
community.  This trip was originally 
cancelled as they did not have enough 
parent helpers to meet the health & 
safety ratios.  

When the council heard of the problem 
they provided enough adult supervisors 
to make the trip an outstanding success. 
We are ever grateful for this generous 
involvement from a community group.  
The adults enjoyed themselves and have 
commented on the positive behaviours 
and manners that the children displayed.

       Dates  – 2018 
Day Date What 
Friday 13 Apr Term 1 ends 
Monday  30 Apr Term 2 begins 

 

Sports Notices
Miniball
Wednesday 4 April
Tigers 4.50pm YMCA 2

Friday 6th April
Wolves 5.30pm YMCA

Touch
Completed for Term 1

Inline
Wednesday 4th April
Blades 6.46pm

Reminder.  Please return your winter 
sports notices - Last day is Friday


